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As a Realtor the Due Not Call Registry is a burden in time, expense and labor. The proposed amendment will only be
more burdensome on small business such as ours. Realtors should have an exemption if a call is made to set up a
face to face meeting. Also calling expired listings, even if the person is on the DNC list, should be allowed because of
the similarity in nature in our services being offered. We are all Realtors who belong to the same local and national
boards of Realtors. Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact me anytime.
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